
Fundraising
During a Pandemic



What’s changed?

• No in-person events or meetings

• Yearly timelines for development

• More uncertainty

• Donor resources, possibly

• Working from home 

• PJs until noon!



What hasn’t changed!

• Importance of the great and necessary work of your 
nonprofit

• Commitment by board and staff

• Faithfulness of supporters

• Need to be creative and nimble

• Self care



Self Care and Donor Care

•Are your donors doing well?

•How is the mission adjusting?

•Are you taking showers or wearing pants? 



New opportunities for connection

•More donor calls, emails and notes

•More board engagement

• Story telling of impacts on social media

•New service opportunities/needs

• Team with other nonprofits



Creative Fundraising in a Pandemic

• The “unbake” sale to replace events

• In memory gifts – past impacts to future support

• Stimulus gifts

•Highlight new need for Pandemic relief

•Matching gift

•Other ideas – things you have tried?



Meet our amazing literacy superhero award recipients from across Wisconsin who will be 

honored at this year's virtual Celebration of Literacy.

April 29, 2020 | 12:00 pm - 1:15 pm

Live on YouTube

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011bpT7MkS_I8jXzkaQ4CZDTMgsVJ91AE7Gba29l27Go4ND8ei1FiQEwA7HRZnR8Y0lVAO0OEgG6TlVQYiPyEb1u3s8QUDLL8Oytkh1lKNQ7P9m2jFI4wZqw7uTcNC_sl-f6U4Q7Z2lzLam9BMNNiq5JStWY-RPSxEkF-Fp25SdfIiwcVJz4yQeL62NtijA9nyl3eFwXeJ2cA=&c=bl3i_zAyA8XZsmNcVhLeJUhaFTtT-zTzMpB9VBWKv8RH9Yw5zfkTIA==&ch=CUXNr-rr0HboxYR2IS7u7G6RY3iRSiut0nZxDwGyPkhCtnhZE3lscA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011bpT7MkS_I8jXzkaQ4CZDTMgsVJ91AE7Gba29l27Go4ND8ei1FiQEwMKcxR_WBGxdaSUQtbIGSvGHRqc9oK0z7Pv7AGCsAvXIbPRySqSCsb1NKa23irNSdWVDIEFodB1xyfkaqH2VwMJm1Me8DXvRv6FXhtynDh03qZj2M9MrYBD4HCOoUO7UiU3iLlmZ68Z6QWNuI9oiWx1COmO1fhc7Q==&c=bl3i_zAyA8XZsmNcVhLeJUhaFTtT-zTzMpB9VBWKv8RH9Yw5zfkTIA==&ch=CUXNr-rr0HboxYR2IS7u7G6RY3iRSiut0nZxDwGyPkhCtnhZE3lscA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011bpT7MkS_I8jXzkaQ4CZDTMgsVJ91AE7Gba29l27Go4ND8ei1FiQE--0To7JPGDjpSPv2A7kBZwo8ZqU3LVC_wzoHakwsW-s__oBAUzURZ5TvZ7Tuy-yPRpLVAWyOIuvyVurHHbmVXerJyVcK2Lzog==&c=bl3i_zAyA8XZsmNcVhLeJUhaFTtT-zTzMpB9VBWKv8RH9Yw5zfkTIA==&ch=CUXNr-rr0HboxYR2IS7u7G6RY3iRSiut0nZxDwGyPkhCtnhZE3lscA==


Going forward 

• Be kind to yourself

• Be kind to your donors and board

•Drink your favorite beverage   

• Prepare for new opportunities in fall and winter

•Get dressed!



Keep up the great work!

Debby Anderson Meyer,

Nonprofit & Development Consultant

dmeyerconsult1@gmail.com


